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Proposal for transcription services of old minutes and ordinances

SUMMARY:
Retiring City Clerk Sally Oglesby has proposed a contract with the City to complete the transcription
of old handwritten minutes and ordinances (1901-1938) into a format that will be searchable in the
document imaging software. This software allows the City to make the older minutes available
through the website for the public to use.

As of November 1, she had 646 pages remaining to transcribe; however, this number has already
been reduced to 567 and will be reduced further prior to her last working day on December 19. It
takes an average of 6 minutes per page to transcribe.  She proposes a fee of $3.00 per page.

BUDGET ACCOUNT:

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION:  Approve proposal.
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